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Message from the Acting Headteacher 
 
Asalaam Alaikum 

Peace be upon you. 

 

I hope you have had a great week; many children I have spoken with have exclaimed they 
have enjoyed their learning and learnt lots of new and informative things! 
 

I understand a few parents were concerned with the attendance letters which were shared 
yesterday. Please note, as a school it our statutory duty to inform parents about children’s 
absences should they fall below 95%. This is an opportunity for the school and parents to work 
together to further improve the overall attendance, in order to maximise children’s learning 
experiences and potential.  
 

I am pleased to attach to this newsletter, an exciting art competition our school is promoting 
in the month of Rajab themed: How Am I Growing? This unique opportunity will allow our 
children to showcase our faith in a creative and inspiring way, building-up good deeds and 
actions ready for the Holy month of Ramadhan! 

 

During assemblies, we have been focusing on the value: gratitude. Staff and children have 
shared all the blessings they are grateful for, especially the people who care about them and 
how to show thankfulness towards them. Please take some time with your children, discussing 
this value. 
 
Finally, I would like to politely remind you to read the Home-School Agreement that was shared 
with last week’s newsletter.  The pupil section has already been shared with the children in 
class, but please revisit this with your child.   Once this has been completed, please confirm 
your acknowledgment of the agreement on the Arbor app.   
 

Insha’Allah, I hope you all have a happy and restful weekend and please do not hesitate to 
talk to me if you have any queries.  
 

With best wishes, 

Mrs Saad 

Acting Headteacher 
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Pupils of the Week  
Al-Haqq (RH) 
  Zahra Rizvi 

Zahra has shown increased concentration in 
class and is participating well in our lessons.  
 
She is becoming more confident; putting her 
hand up to answer more questions, as well as 
engaging in discussions.  
 
Zahra is also trying hard to make new friends and 
is experimenting different areas of her 
environment.  
 
Keep up the good work Zahra. 

 

An-Noor (RW) 
  Rafi Ramadan 

Rafi has been working so hard on having a 
smoother transition from home to school in 
the mornings. We are beginning to see his 
bright big smile at the start of every day and 
it's really setting the tone for a happier day.  
 
He has been a great role model for his peers 
on the carpet, always sitting beautifully and 
listening attentively. He is growing in 
confidence and participating more on the 
carpet.  
 
Rafi, we are so happy to hear your voice and 
all the important things you have to say.  
 
Well done and keep it up! 
 

 

Al-Kareem (1A) 
Abbasali Gulamhusein 

 

Abbasali has demonstrated our value of 
Excellence this week.  
 
Abbasali approaches tasks with a positive 
learning attitude and reminds himself to try his 
best all the time. This motivates others around 
him to also try their best. Abbasali has specifically 
been putting a lot of effort into improving his 
writing skills.  
 
Well done Abbasali!  Keep it up! 

 

Al-Hakeem (1AZ) 
Myriam Jawad 

Myriam has been working very hard in school, 
producing incredible pieces of writing with 
beautifully neat handwriting. She has then 
been going home and writing in her 
homework book every day to remember 
what we did in class and reflecting on our 
school values.  
 
Myriam is a ray of sunshine who makes 
everyone smile with her acting, dancing, 
jokes and her strong opinions on the world 
around her.  
 
Always be your true self and keep believing 
in yourself superstar!  
 

 

Al-Khaaliq (2S) 
Imaad Jaffri 

Imaad has shown great progress these past few 
weeks. He works independently and diligently to 
complete his work to the best of his ability.  I have 
been particularly impressed with his writing in 
Literacy.  
 
Imaad is also very polite and respectful, he works 
well with others and is a good friend to his 
classmates.  
 
Keep up the great work Imaad! 
 

 

Al-Wahhaab (2AS) 
Adam Mohamed 

Adam has worked incredibly hard in Maths 
this week, learning his multiplication facts. He 
has been able to mentally recall 
multiplication facts in 2s, 5s and 10s and has 
worked hard to solve number problems 
within these tables. Adam knows and 
understands how these number facts are 
written in multiplication statements.  
 
Well done, Adam! 



 
 
 
 

Habib the Hujjat Primary Attendance Bear 
 

Many congratulations to  
Al-Khaaliq (2S)  

for being the class with the highest attendance this week at 95.5% 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Dates for Your Diary 

 
 
 

Year 1 Trip to Whipsnade Zoo   Friday 10th February 

Last Day of Spring 1  
(Usual finish time of 15:05 EYFS and 15:15 KS1)   Friday 10th February 

Half Term Break    Monday 13th – Friday 17th February  

Children Return to School   Monday 20th February  

International Day (information to follow next 
week)   Friday 24th February 

Year 2 Great Fire of London Workshop (more 
information to follow)  Wednesday 1st March (on site) 

Curriculum Meeting for Key Stage 1 (on site only)    Wednesday 1st March – 17:00 

World Book Day (more details on how we will 
celebrate this in school to follow)   Thursday 2nd March 

Forensics Workshops in school to celebrate 
Science Week  Wednesday 15th March 

Parent Teacher Meetings (online)    Tuesday 21st March 15:45-19:10  

Parent Teacher Meetings (online)    Wednesday 22nd March 15:45-19:10  

Last Day of Spring Term – School finishes at 14:00. 
Wraparound Care sessions to finish at 15:30 and 
16:45. 

  Thursday 30th March  

Staff INSET Day (school closed for children)   Friday 31st March  

First day of Summer Term   Monday 17th April 

 


